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ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 
DIVISION OF WASTE MANAGEMENT 

March 17, 1999 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
1510 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 1-2699 

Attention: Ms. Maritza Montegross 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18233 

Commanding General 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

PSC Box 

Attention: AC/S, EMD/J.RD 

RE: NC Superfund Section Comments 
Draft Action Memorandum and EE/CA (by Baker and dated October 1998) 
Remedial Action Work Plan (by OHM and dated March 1999) 
Site 85 - The Camp Johnson Battery Dump 
Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune 

Dear Ms. Montegross: 

We reviewed of these documents and submit the following comments: 

1. The groundwater exceeds the North Carolina groundwater standards; a plan for the 
groundwater remediation needs to be developed. Depending on site-specific 
conditions, monitored natural attenuation with institutional controls may be 
appropriate. 

2. The clean up goals in the Remedial Work Plan should be changed to match the clean 
up goals in the Action Memorandum and the EE/CA. 

3. Attached are Dave Lilley’s comments on the BRA in the EE/CA and the Final Pre- 
Remedial Investigation Screening Study. 

We appreciate the opportunity to review these documents. Please call me at (919) 733-2801, 
extension 278 if you have any questions. 

David J. LOW; LG, PE 
Geological Engineer 
Superfund Section 

Attachments 

cc: Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 

401 OBERLIN ROAD, S U I T E  150, RALEIGH, NC 27605 
PHONE 919-733-4996 FAX 91 9-715-3605 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY /AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER - SO% RECYCLED/lO% POST-CONSUMER PAPER 


